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Upcoming Meetings
Pastors RoundTable: 05/16, 10:30AM
Leadership Cohort: 05/25, 10AM
Financial Committee Meeting: 06/05, 9:30AM
Executive Committee Meeting: 06/05, 11:00AM
Pastors RoundTable: 06/20, 10:30AM

Upcoming Events
Mother's Day: 05/14
Memorial Day: 05/29
Annual Golf Tournament: 06/02, 9AM

Ways
to

Augusta BCM: Help support our local BCM by
providing food on Tuesday nights as they meet on
campus.

https://onrealm.org/augbaptist/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=N2U1MDI3NTEtNzE5OC00MTNkLWI3N2YtYWY4NzAxMTVkMDli


to
Engage

campus.

For more information on how you can serve,
please email Assistant@augbaptist.org

Send Relief Serve Tour
Make a difference in the lives of hurting people in Augusta!
Feb 9-10, volunteers like you will care for the hurting communities of Augusta by serving local churches,
bi-vocational pastors, low-income schools and other organizations in need of assistance. Projects may
include light construction, painting and landscaping, hosting sports camps or block parties.
By partnering with the Georgia Baptist Mission Board and the Augusta Baptist Association, Send Relief
is making it easy for you and your team to have a lasting impact in the lives of Augusta’s most
vulnerable. Learn more Here.

Mission: Augusta Update
Christmas backpacks for Appalachia 
It is Christmas in May! The Association has been busy getting ready for the mission effort to bring
Christmas backpacks to children in need in Southwestern West Virginia and Southeastern Kentucky.
The Lord has shown us abundant blessing in being able to develop relationships with schools and local
churches in the area. Your support makes it possible to travel and meet with these folks. 
We will begin collecting backpacks in August and ask that our churches bring the prepared backpacks
to the Augusta Mission Center no later than October 31st. Check your email and mailboxes for the
packing and planning information that will be sent next week. Feel free to contact David Nowling at 706-
373-6506 with any questions. 
This year we will have opportunities for churches to be on mission in West Virginia November 30-
December 3rd. We will need help getting the backpacks to the schools, sharing with the kids in the
schools at fun fairs, while coming alongside our church partners in the area. We could use help with
transporting the backpacks with trucks & trailers, or additional support to rent U-Hauls. We can also use
help with supplies, hygiene products and new clothing for the schools. 

Mission teams at the Mission Center 
We would like to thank the many volunteers who helped to host and work on our Mission building at the
center. A tremendous amount of work and sprucing up of our building was completed, and many
prayers were answered as several mission teams engaged our community around Augusta with the
gospel of Jesus Christ. There were three teams that stayed at the Mission Center from February to April
with 89 people, who represented First Baptist Barnesville, Union Baptist Church in Griffin GA, and
Georgia Tech BCM. These folks stayed at the center as they attended local church conferences or
served as a part of Mission Augusta. Thank you to our Churches and volunteers for your faithful service
and support while making a difference in Augusta! 

Serving Servants
Dr. B's Ministry

Pastors, Churches, Warriors, Service people
By Mentoring, Coaching, and Biblical
Counseling
Offering to engage with Service People

mailto:Assistant@augbaptist.org
https://www.sendrelief.org/serve-tour/augusta-serve-tour-stop/
https://www.sendrelief.org/serve-tour/augusta-serve-tour-stop/
http://missionaugusta.com/
https://servingservantsh2hf2f.com/


Offering to engage with Service People
Through Prayer and togetherness with all
servants and service people with Jesus Christ
With Strategic Catalyzation, Neighborhood
Community Exegesis, Church Evaluation and
Revitalization Assessments, Service People,
Action, Activities and Comradery   

“One On One Heart to Heart and Face to Face:
Serving Servants with Jesus Christ“

VBS Update
It is exciting to hear about the churches in our area gearing up for summer 2023 VBS. To all of you who
have worked so hard organizing, planning, and preparing, thank you. You may never know the impact
your hard work during VBS will have on our children, youth, and adults. Please pray for each other and
our missionaries around the world!

Have a great summer,
Cathy Spivey

The Augusta Association of Baptist Churches
Augbaptist.org  ​

https://www.augbaptist.org
https://www.facebook.com/theaugustabaptistassociation

